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On January 26, National Budget Planners 
was invited by the BayEAST Association of 
Realtors to speak to realtors about the 
impacts of Identity theft in the housing 
process.   

This event was a great kickoff to the 2016 
year. National Budget Planners, often 
educates the community on issues of 
identity theft, but this presentation came 
from a different angle as the focus was for 
realtors and the home buying process.  
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